
     Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 27.7.21 

 

Dear Families, 

Well we have made it to the end of another school year and what a year it has 

been! I have everything crossed for a bit more normality in September…. 

Thank you and Goodbye 

I would like to thank my amazing team –no matter what has been asked of 

them, the children always come first. I feel so lucky to be the Headteacher of 

this fantastic school and despite all of the challenges that we have faced, I 

wouldn’t be anywhere else. Your children are an inspiration and I can’t thank 

you enough for the constant support and words of kindness. Together we have 

helped each other to survive the best we can during these unprecedented 

times. 

We have to say goodbye to our wonderful Year 6s 

today. We started together at Nevill Road Juniors 

in September 2017 and it has been a busy four 

years! They have missed out on so much due to 

Covid so we have tried to organise as many 

events as we can to make up for 

this. As you can see in the 

photos they have been living 

their best life!! 

  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Sadly we say good bye to Mrs Sheldrake and Mr Roscoe. They have both made 

such a difference to our children at Nevill Road and we will miss them very 

much. I would also like to wish Mrs Marshall all the best in her new adventure. 

She has been a great support and a good friend to me over the past four years. 

It is Mrs Hindle and Mrs Pratt’s last days as class teachers today but we are 

very excited to be able to welcome them to our support staff team.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Two members of the team are getting married over the Summer (Miss Dean 

and Mrs Steed) who will be known as Mrs Ollier and Mrs Topham when they 

return in September. It will take me a while to get used to their new names! 

Year 3, 4 and 5 have had a wonderful time at their end of year parties where 

they showed off their great dance moves! I am going to miss all of them very 

much over the Summer break and can’t wait to see them and our new Year 3s 

in September. 

 

 

 

 

 

I look forward to seeing you all very soon and hope that you have a restful 

break. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff 

Together Everyone Achieves More 


